To:  Board of Education
[bookmark: _GoBack]From:  Fellowship of Christian Students
Re: Movie Showing/Guest Speaker
Date: October 4, 2011

I am requesting permission to use the High School Auditorium on Friday, October 28th from 330 – 6:30 for a movie showing and guest speaker.  The movie is To Save a Life which deals with many issues our students are dealing with including bullying, standing up for others, and making smart decisions.  We also want permission to have a local church youth minister to be on hand to speak after the movie and be available if any of the students need to talk further.  We want to serve popcorn and drinks at no cost to the students.  

A short clip of the movie can be found at:   http://tosavealifemovie.com/ 

Approved:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 10/04/2011
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